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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, December 17, 2012 12:00 PM
To: 'PDKing0000@aol.com'
Cc: kevin@libitzky.com; nathan@libitzky.com
Subject: RE: RO 2991 - 8410 Amelia Street Gasoline UST Closure

Thank you, 
  Please notify me before the work is performed.   
Regards, 
Barb Jakub 
 

From: PDKing0000@aol.com [mailto:PDKing0000@aol.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 14, 2012 4:41 PM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Cc: kevin@libitzky.com; nathan@libitzky.com 
Subject: RO 2991 - 8410 Amelia Street Gasoline UST Closure 
 
Hi Barbara, 
  
The gasoline UST at 8410 Amelia Street in Oakland is too close to the building for removal.  We have contacted City of 
Oakland Fire Department inspector Keith Matthews and obtained the list of necessary documents to submit the in-place 
closure application.  We have also contacted a professional civil engineer to prepare the certification needed to close the 
UST in place.  I anticipate that the permit application and associated documents and fees will be submitted to, reviewed, 
and approved by inspector Matthews by mid- to late-January. 
  
I will keep you posted on developments. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information.  Thank you! 
  
Paul 
  
Paul H. King 
Professional Geologist 
 
P&D Environmental, Inc. 
55 Santa Clara Avenue, Suite 240 
Oakland, CA 94610 
 
(510) 658-6916 telephone 
(510) 834-0152 facsimile 
(510) 387-6834 cellular 
Paul.King@pdenviro.com 


